
 

For Local 8 Members at Cascade Regional Blood Services 
September 1, 2022 

   

Contract Ratified 
 
The contract was unanimously ratified on Wednesday, August 31, 2022.  The Union will 
confirm with CRBS when the pay increases, retro pay back to June 1, and the bonus in 
lieu of retro to January 1 will be paid out.  All other provisions of the tentative 
agreement will go into effect beginning Thursday, September 1.  
 
BIG THANK YOU to the OPEIU Local 8 Bargaining Team – Bridget Hack, Roger Simmons, 
Marcy Hamblin and Jordan Cox along with Leslie Liddle, Union Representative. 
 
Questions? Please contact your Union Representative Leslie Liddle 
(leslie@opeiu8.org / 360-701-6615). 
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